Patient Participation Group
As part of the changes to a GP’s role in the NHS and the desire to involve patients more in what services are provided locally, we are looking for patients to volunteer to join our patient participation group.

The involvement will not be onerous, and hopefully you will find the participation enjoyable and worthwhile.

If you would like to find out more of what is involved, please:
1. Ask at reception for an information sheet
2. E-mail the practice bunbury.medicalcentre@nhs.net requesting an information sheet
3. Please visit our website www.bunburymedicalcentre.gpsurgery.net for further information
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